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January 31st, 2020 - wow your foot massage was
so relaxing i fell asleep she plemented grey as
she remo ed her feet from his lap that was a
great massage you really know how to treat a
girl she smiled it was my pleasure grey told
her blushing a bit i would love for you to
massage my feet again sometime cynthis told
grey with a loving look'

'foot loving fun owch writing
May 22nd, 2020 - rated 18 interactive story
friendship 1279363 you a high school boy is
finally getting the foot love you deserve the
time has e intro rated e'
'36 fetishes every gay man should know gay news
lgbt
May 27th, 2020 - foot fetishes naturally lead
people to think of shoe fetishes although these
are not the same like feet some guys love
sniffing licking and touching women s
shoes''trample and facesiting stories mom s
feet writing
May 27th, 2020 - a little back ground
information i was 5 years old at the time and
the year was 1964 i knew about my foot fetish
and always looked for an opportunity to be near
adult females feet near them or under them mom
in her late twenties very slim body about 5 6
and 115lbs she has used me for a rug while she
wore her 3 to 5 spike high heels when she was
dicipling me and then from time to''flr stories
archives loving flr
May 27th, 2020 - listen to episode 1 of our
loving flr interview series our loving flr
helped my wife tremendously he did not plain or
refuse my choices did i settle for my
husband''is foot fetish a sin christian forums
May 23rd, 2020 - i have had a foot fetish since
my childhood and its stayed with me up until
now into my 30 s i don t feel it s my fault as
in a past incident i was made to smell and lick
a girls barefeet but at that time i didn t like
it at all and if that s not the twisted cause
of the foot fetish i ve read it could have
developed during puberty and i remember being
turned on by barefeet through my teens'
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